

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF JUVENILE JUSTICE

Rick Scott, Governor

Wansley Walters, Secretary

September 18, 2013

Mr. Kevin Dorival 5530 NW 44th Street - Apt. 305-C Lauderhill, FL 33319

Dear Mr. Dorival:

It is with great pleasure that I support your efforts to positively influence and change the lives of troubled youth. This is clearly evident in your quest for success. From the writing of your first motivational, non-fiction publication, to the opening of your screenplay to your participation in the Circuit 17/Broward County 4th Annual Back-To-School Extravaganza, I was impressed with your level of authentic dedication and commitment to children. More specifically, the children who attended your workshop at the Back-To-School event were very complimentary. They all expressed how compelling your story was and their appreciation for the high level of engagement.

Over the past year of knowing you, your professionalism and persistence has distinguished you as an up-and-coming community leader and motivator.

It is my sincere hope that as you continue to delve into your career path, you will keep the children of the Department of Juvenile Justice in mind. Additionally, may all the opportunities you explore are granted and yield only positive results.

Best of luck in your pursuits!

Cassandra Evans, M.S.

Chief Probation Officer

5070 Coconut Creek Parkway • Margate, FL 33063 • (954) 956-5659 http://www.djj.state.fl.us